

February 13, 2019

Town of Harrison Town Board 1 Heineman Place Harrison, New York 10528

Dear Board Members,

Last year the Town of Harrison participated in our Ribbon Campaign for the month of May, which is Mental Health Awareness Month and we hope you will do the same this year.

The ribbons will be placed in designated areas as indicated by the Village. We ask that you provide us with written approval that indicates exactly where the ribbons can be placed. The ribbons go up on May 1st and are removed by May 31st.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you.

Deborah A. Scogna

Deborah A. Scogna

Program Administrative Assistant

NAMI Westchester, Inc.

100 Clearbrook Road

Elmsford, New York 10523

Phone #: 914-592-5458

Fax #: 212-849-0990

www.namiwestchester.org